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4th October 2022 

 
Dear parents/guardians,  
 
 
There will be no after school clubs taking place tomorrow, Wednesday 5th October 2022. This is 
to allow all staff to undertake additional Safeguarding training.  
 
 
After school detentions will also be cancelled. If you child is due to attend a detention tomorrow, 
it will be scheduled for Thursday 6th October instead.  
 
 
Please do not respond directly to this email directly. Instead, if you have any questions contact 
info@allsaintscc.org.uk and we will reply to you as soon as possible.  
 
 
 
 
Kind regards,  
 
 
All Saints Catholic College 
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